Morning Announcements

Thursday, September 17, 2015
1. Today is day 2 for Enrichment Study Hall.
2. Seniors are reminded to pay class dues to Lori in the office by Thursday, October 1st.

3. The CLC program is once again looking to hire some students to help run homework help and clubs.  There are four positions open for fall, winter, and spring.  If you are interested in applying please see Mrs. Rhodes.  All applications are due back to Mrs. Rhodes today.  Please see Mrs. Rhodes if you have any questions.

4. Mr. Voltz will be driving with students tomorrow during study halls.

5. When you see Mrs. Magnuson today or tomorrow please say Thank You to her for her hard work and dedication to Rib Lake Schools, especially for teaching choir for the past month.
6. There will be a Student Council meeting in Ms. Frelke’s room during Enrichment Study Hall today.  Please report to your Enrichment Study Hall for attendance and then to the meeting.

LUNCH

Chicken Wrap

Lettuce

Country Blend

Mandarin Oranges

Pears

Dinner Roll
